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TELEGRAME: " FEDERATION, GRIMEBAY." TELEFHONE CALLES AFTER OFFICE HOURS-
TeLEpHONE 3583, 4083, GRIMEBY.

THE BRITISH TRAWLERS' FEDERATION, LTD.

MEMALEE GF THE FIGERATION OF BAITSEH IROUETSIEE

CHAIRMAN 1
BIR JOHMN D. MARSDEN. BART., 4.P.

VICE-CHAIRMAN ;

T. W. BABKCOME, 'EBQ., J.P. e : CROSS STREET,

SECRETARY _ FISH DOCKS,

ROBERT JACHBOM, D.H.E.

GRIMSBY.

Dear 817,

In response to your reguest we have much pleasure
in sending you a selection of recipe leaflets, also some specimens
.0f advertisements we are using. These contain a few hints on
cooking fish which may prove of intereat to you.

It is most encouraging to us to receive such
applications as yours. Now that the importance of diet to health
and efficiency is being so widely stressed full use should be made
of the fish with which the ssas surrounding our island home are
teeming all the year round.

By mesns of the "Eat More Fish" Campaign it is hoped
te give fish the prominence it deserves on the national menu and to
regtore the fishing industry to its former prosperity.

You will notice that many of these dishes call for
fishes which may be unfamiliar to you. These fishes are both
deliciocus and low in price. They will make it easy for you to
have fish regularly with economy.

Yours faithfully,
The British Trawlers' Federation, Ltd.




